
Dropmore Infant School 
16. Parking at Dropmore  

 
  
 
 
 
To ease congestion and ensure the safety of everyone connected with our school, we have produced this 
document to explain the parking situation at Dropmore Infant School. We ask that you make yourself 
familiar with the different parking options. Please ensure that all adults who collect children from school, 
especially those collecting on an infrequent basis, are aware of these procedures. 
 
We actively promote our families to use the Park & Stride options available to us. Not only is it fun to 
walk with friends, it is good exercise, less stressful and better for the environment. Please park in the Jolly 
Woodman carpark, the Blackwood Arms Carpark or opposite St Anne’s Church and enjoy a lovely short 
walk to the school whenever possible. The car parks are common land and can be used for parking without 
visiting the pub/church.  
 
Please park considerately, leaving enough space for people to get out, but not too much space so valuable 
parking spaces are lost, when parking on Wooburn Common Road or Littleworth Road.  
 
Please familiarize yourself with the map on the back which clearly indicates the Park & Stride options 
and safe road parking options. 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDERS FOR ALL DRIVERS (including taxis):  
1. Do not wait or park, stop or turn on school entrance markings. Keep entrance clear at all times, even 

if picking up or dropping off children! 
2. Do not stop or park within 10 metres of a junction  
3. Do not stop or park on a bend  
4. Do not stop or park in our disabled parking bay (unless you have a valid disabled parking permit) 
Please see The Highway Code – Waiting and Parking Rules (238-252) for more information. 
 
Did you know? 
• We run a successful Breakfast Club (8am) & Early Drop Off session (8:30am) for Dropmore children. 

For more information: https://dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/breakfast_club/398985 
• We have an active Travel Plan committee who are actively pursuing improvements to the road safety 

for our families. Please contact the school office if you are interested in joining this committee.  
 
I do hope this information is useful and if we all adhere to it, we can make the parking situation better 
for all. If you have any comments or indeed suggestions, then I am keen to hear from you! 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs G Streete 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/breakfast_club/398985
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